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19th March 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 4 visit to Turves Green Boys School  
 
On Wednesday 26th March all children in Year 4 have been invited to visit Turves Green Boys 
School to take part in various educational workshops.  
 
The children will travel via minibus to the boy’s school at 9:15am and will return to Colmers Farm 
for 12pm ready for lunchtime.  
 
If you are happy for your child to attend this visit, please could you complete the permission slip 
below and return this to your child’s class teacher by Friday 21st March at the very latest.  
 
Children who do not wish to go will be expected to be in school and will work with another year 
group until their class returns.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or email 
enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 
Thank you as always for your continued support.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Young 
Head of School 
 

Year 4 visit to Turves Green Boys School  
 
I give permission for my child to attend the workshop morning at TGBS on Wednesday 26th March.  
 
Child name: 

Class: 

Parent/Carer name: 

Parent/Carer signature: 

Emergency contact number: 
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